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RE:  Vollmer Pit M1983-035 AM-1  
Adequacy Review Response 

 

December 20, 2022 
 
Tim, 
 
The reclamation schedule is anticipated to start in September or October 2023 and be completed by 
November of 2024.   
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information for this remaining adequacy item. 
 

Warm Regards,  

Jodi Schreiber  
Owner, PFM Consulting LLC 



 
 


